
  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

United Bankers’ Bank Welcomes Alan McLean as Senior Vice President, 
Operations Director 

 

BLOOMINGTON, MN – Dwight Larsen, President and CEO of United Bankers’ Bank (UBB), is pleased to announce 

the appointment of Alan McLean as Senior Vice President, Operations Director.  Alan joins UBB with over 20 

years of experience in correspondent banking and operations.  He studied business at the University of Alabama 

and received a general banking certificate from the Alabama Banking School as well as certifications in FedLine 

101 and FedLine LA.  

 

“Alan’s dedication to community banking aligns well with UBB’s mission and core values,” stated Mary Williams, 

Executive Vice President, Chief Operations Officer.  “His vast knowledge of bank operations will prove to be a 

great asset to UBB.” 

 

Alan will be based in Birmingham, Alabama. 

 

 

About United Bankers’ Bank 

Headquartered in Bloomington, MN, United Bankers’ Bank is the nation’s first bankers’ bank, and a full service provider of 

correspondent banking services to over 1,000 community banks throughout 22 states.  For more information, please 

visit www.ubb.com or follow us on LinkedIn or Facebook. 

 

Contact: Dwight Larsen 
United Bankers’ Bank 
Direct: 952.885.9501 
dwight.larsen@ubb.com 
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